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Executive Summary 

BD Youth Technical Committee Meeting 

26 January 2023 

 

1. A working party will be formed to review the current Rider Skills Tests in circulation and 

update the offering for 2024. 

 

2. Practical Horse Care assessments are beginning imminently in the regions, with continued 

upskilling of workforce planned to support this activity. 

 

3. Following conclusion of the 2022 Foundation Academies, 12 athletes have been selected 

onto the 2023 National Academy, with the first camp due to take place on 11-12 February 

with new National Academy coach Dan Greenwood. 

 

4. Following completion of its fourth year, a working party will be formed to review the 

Foundation Academy programme and inform the content of the programme. 

 

5. BD Apprentices have been enrolled on the Apprenticeship programme, across Level 2, 

Level 3 and Level 5 qualifications in both equestrian and business management.  

 

6. Date of next meeting – 4 May 2023 


